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Dear Parents and Friends 

Student Representative Council (SRC) 

Our 2025 SRC members 

participated in a training day 

on Monday 3 March. The 

day enabled students to gain 

a better understanding of how the Oakville 

Public School SRC will operate during the year 

and provided the opportunity to further 

develop their leadership skills. Well done on 

your enthusiastic participation, boys and girls! 

Thank you, Mrs Hand for organising a great 

day. 
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Dates for the Diary 

Wed 5 Mar 

Scripture Lessons Begin 

P&C AGM Meeting & Meeting 7.00pm 

All welcome 

Tues 11 Mar Ridges Swimming Carnival 

Wed 12 Mar NAPLAN Commences 

Fri 21 Mar Harmony Day 

Tues 25 Mar Young Leaders Day 

Mon 31 Mar-

Thur 3 Apr 
Parent / Teacher Interviews 
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Swimming Carnival 

The first sporting event for 

the year - the Oakville Public 

School Swimming Carnival, 

was held at Windsor Pool on 

Thursday 27 February. To all our swimmers, 

congratulations for the tremendous effort you 

put into the races and your fantastic behaviour 

during the day. Thank you to the Oakville 

community for attending the event to support 

our students. Well done to Mr Smith for 

organising a wonderful carnival. 

Good luck to the students who will represent 

Oakville Public School at the Ridges Swimming 

Carnival on Tuesday 11 March. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Uniform 

Thank you to the Oakville community for your 

continued support ensuring that your child/

children are in correct school uniform every 

school day, especially all black shoes. Oakville 

Public School enjoys a wonderful reputation in 

the local area and the wearing of correct 

school uniform contributes significantly to this. 

It is great to look over the playground each 

morning and see so many of our students in 

correct school uniform. Well done! 

Sean Montgomery 

Principal 

 

P&C AGM and Meeting 

Please join us for our AGM and P&C Meeting 

on Wednesday, March 5 at 7.00pm in the staff 

room.   

All Welcome 

P&C 

Uniform Shop 

Opening Hours are 

Mondays 8.45 am-9.15am 

& 

Thursdays 2.45pm-3.15pm 
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